
From: Adams, Marcia S.
To: 'Don Futch' <dfutch@ibss.net>

Date: 12/6/2002 11:24:22 AM
Subject: RE: DMV

Yes, the project manager for DMV is Jimmy Earley, DMV's IT Administrator. The project manager for CACI is Joel Kehm. I 
spoke with Neal McLean this morning, and he is trying to set up a meeting for Tuesday at the IT center at Outlet Pointe. 
We are arranging for the group to be able to speak with both Jimmy and Joel Kehm.

-----Original Message-----
From: Don Futch [mailto:dfutch@ibss.net]
Sent: Friday, December 06, 2002 11:03 AM
To: Adams, Marcia S.
Subject: RE: DMV

Thank you Marcia. Do you know who are the project managers on project Phoenix? Both for DMV and the corresponding 
individual for CACI.

Don Futch

-----Original Message-----
From: Adams, Marcia S. [mailto:Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us] 
Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2002 5:32 PM
To: 'nmclean@sagaciouspartners.com'; Don Futch
Subject: DMV

I wanted to drop you a line and give you my contact information. My office 
phone is (803)737-9958, and my cell phone is (803)206-0156. My e-mail 
address is Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us. I will forward you the 
executive summaries and any other information you may need.
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